
 
Hurricane Relief for Scouting: 
Help Make A Difference At Star Fun! 

 
In just a few weeks, over 15,000 Scouts and Scouters will gather at 
Valley Fair for a day of fun.  While we are there, we should all 
consider an opportunity to do a good turn and serve our fellow Scouts. 
 
Though it has been many months since the Hurricanes struck the Gulf 
Coast of the United States, the communities in that region are still 
struggling to clean up and rebuild.  Six Boy Scout councils suffered 
losses of equipment and facilities from the unit level up to their service 
centers.  Northern Star Council would like to extend a hand to these 
councils in Louisiana and Mississippi, to help them reestablish and 
keep Scouting strong in their areas.  We are asking units and 
individuals to help by donating funds or any good-conditioned 
camping/Scouting equipment. 
 
Northern Star Council will have a donation collection point at the Star 
Fun Super Event on May 20th.  We invite Scouts, Scouters, and units 
to stop by and contribute to this effort.  Monetary donations will be the 
easiest to transfer to the units and councils in need, and the easiest for 
them to make use of.  Equipment donations are also welcome.  
Equipment must be in good condition and suitable for use in the Gulf 
States’ climate (i.e. no snow shoes or parkas.) 
 
With your assistance, Northern Star Council will be able to contribute 
to the future of Scouting after the hurricanes! 
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